
Main Street Corridor Project Update August 12, 2024

Brick Mock-Up Completed and Approved

The brick mock-up was completed in front of Town Hall today. Town staff met with MassDOT and Amorello
and confirmed the brick color, pattern and layout are per the MassDOT plan and the mock-up was approved.

The mock-up can be viewed in front of Town Hall for the next 2-3 days. With the approval of the mock-up,
Amorello and their sub-contractor provided a tentative schedule for starting the brick work the week of August
26th. The work will include the installation of the brick inlay portion of the project throughout the corridor.

● Main Street Corridor Project website: https://hopkintonmainstreet.com/

● Project contact: mmurdock@hopkintonma.gov Cell: (339) 223-5377
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